
Princeton-Rider Workshop

Organizers’ Statement

Participation in this meeting has been hindered by U.S. Government policy. Fear of
harassment at the border inhibited several mathematicians from accepting invitations and
others refused to attend in opposition to the policy. The Simons Foundation has stated its
opposition to the recently announced executive order.

As organizers of the conference, we wish to state our own opposition to the order and
express our support for those who could not attend. We apologize to all those affected by
the policy.
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